
 

 

July 2023 

End of term / new term arrangements  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find below some important information for your reference.  
 
End of term 
The end of term is this Friday 21st July. Students are expected to wear full uniform, as normal. The day will finish earlier 
than usual at the end of Period 3 (12:35) at which time students are free to leave. Students will be able to buy (or 
collect, if eligible for free school meals) snacks or sandwiches for lunch during Break A. If you have any concerns about 
your child leaving early please let us know.  
 
Year 11 Results Day 
The plans for Year 11 results day Results Day Thursday 24th have been shared previously but can be read here: 
https://www.cityofderbyacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/7/2023/07/Results-Day-invite-letter-2023-1.pdf 
 
New Term in September 
The new term starts on Tuesday 5th September for Year 7 ONLY. All students in Years 8-11 will start back on Wednesday 
6th September. All students should be at their form rooms by 8:40am. 
 
Uniform changes 
All students will still be expected to wear a white shirt (tucked in) and CODA tie, smart black trousers or skirts and 
sensible plain black footwear. However, from September, we are altering our uniform policy: 
 Students will be allowed to wear smart black school shorts instead of trousers or a skirt. 
 In addition to a white shirt and tie, students have the option of wearing a CODA blazer and/or a plain black v-neck 

jumper (with or without a CODA logo). 
 Students will NOT be allowed to wear outdoor clothing or clothing with logos (sweatshirts, hoodies, etc.) inside the 

school building at any time. Students will be expected to carry these items of clothing or preferably put them in a 
bag or a locker. 

Please see the reverse of this letter for more details. 
 
Free School Meals 
Your child may be eligible for free school meals. You can read more details and apply online here: 
www.cityofderbyacademy.org/students/canteen/free-school-meals/ 
 
 
We wish all of our students and their families a safe, restful break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Adrian Harding, Headteacher 
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Not allowed to be worn indoors at anytime  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


